
[DATE]

Dear Editor, 
As a [MOTHER, MEDICAL PROFESSIONAL, NURSE, TEACHER] I am deeply saddened that nearly 8.3 million children in America have no health care coverage, including [NUMBER] right here in [STATE].  This means that millions of children – many of whom come from working families – will go back to school this fall with no annual checkup, no vision exam, and no access to the medical care they need to get a healthy start.  
The good news is that most of [STATE’S] uninsured children are eligible for [LOW-COST OR FREE] health care coverage right now through [STATE MEDICAID/SCHIP PROGRAM].  Parents may not realize their children are eligible, but families earning up to [AMOUNT] a year or more may qualify.  

That’s why the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation will launch its seventh annual Covering Kids & Families Back-to-School Campaign here in [STATE] this August to spread the word about the availability of low-cost and free health care coverage to millions of families as they prepare their children for the new school year.  

With coverage through [STATE MEDICAID/SCHIP PROGRAM], kids are covered for [LIST BENEFITS such as doctor visits, hospitalizations, prescriptions and more]. Parents simply need to call toll-free 1(877) KIDS-NOW to find out if their children are eligible and begin the enrollment process.

I hope you’ll join me in supporting Covering Kids & Families’ Back-to-School campaign by spreading the word to parents and helping ensure that [STATE’S] kids get a healthy start.  
Sincerely, 

[LOCAL HEALTH CARE PROVIDER]

[ORGANIZATION OR HEALTH CARE FACILITY]

NOTE: Remember to put your letter on your organization’s letterhead.
LETTER TO THE EDITOR 


(Send one week before event date to publications that did not receive the op-ed or where the op-ed was unsuccessful.)








